
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Students in Y10 have recently completed their end of year 

assessments/Practice Exams. Now students have received their assessments 

back, we wanted to follow this up with some guidance on how you can 

support your child over the summer holidays with closing some gaps, ready 

for the new academic year, particularly as your child is moving to Higher in 

September.  

Below is a table listing the current content not seen on Foundation, that 

Higher Tier students have seen prior to summer.  

Your child will also be provided Worked Solutions for the Number Booklets and 

worksheets for these topics that they are to complete at home.  

Topic Sparx Code 

Recurring Decimals U689, U550 

Surds U338, U633, U872 

Fractional and Negative Indices U772, U985, U694 

Error Intervals and Bounds  U657, U587 

 

Furthermore, on the additional information shared regarding Y10 Summer 

revision students could also look at the Aim High content as optional revision. 

These include topics that are not on higher so your child will not have yet 

seen so if they are interested in getting a head start this would be the ideal 

place to begin. However, this content will be covered again in Y11.  

If you require any further information, do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Have a lovely summer.  

Kind Regards 

Miss H Hibberd  

Y9 and Y10 Maths Coordinator  

 

 


